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" 28 October, 1999

Tina Stotz

Port of Tacoma

P.O. Box 1837

Tacoma, WA 98401-1837

RE: Underground Storage Tank Removal:
1100 Alexander Avenue, Tank AA-1
Removal Date: 11/98, Permit #: 9899

Dear Ms. Stotz:

| This letter is to inform you that the Tacoma-Pierce County Health

Department (TPCHD) has reviewed the March 1999 Site

| Assessment Report submitted by Horus Environmental, for the

above referenced property.

Information contained in this report indicates that no petroleum
related contamination associated with the underground storage tank
(UST) remains. At this time, the TPCHD requires no further
investigation or remedial actions. This determination is based
solely on information provided to the TPCHD and does not
constitute a determination from any other regulatory agency.

If you have any questions regarding this property, please contact
me at (253) 798-6566.

Sincerely,
Andrew Riddell

Environmental Health Specialist
Source Protection Program

cc: Lynn Gooding, Department of Ecology
James Spencer, Horus Environmental



